
PRESTON PRIMARY CHRISTMAS
RAFFLE IS HERE!
      G E T  Y O U R  T I C K E T S  T O D A Y

THANK YOU to the wonderful parents, carers, family, friends and

local businesses who've donated amazing prizes to this year's

Christmas Raffle! 

To enter click here: www.raffall.com/273080/enter-raffle-to-win-fopps-

xmas-prize-draw-hosted-by-fopps-pta 

Tickets £1 each. Entries close Monday 13th December – so get in quick! 

And, remember to tell your friends and family about it!

Winners will be notified by Wednesday 15th December and 90% of sales 

go directly to FOPPS.

FOPPS NEWS!
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Keeping up to date with Friends Of Preston Primary School  

Check out all the

prizes on our

Facebook page:

www.facebook.com/

foppspta 

https://raffall.com/273080/enter-raffle-to-win-fopps-xmas-prize-draw-hosted-by-fopps-pta
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   Provided the Christmas Crackers for
   the children’s Christmas lunch 

   Provided a Christmas treat for each
   child to take home
  
 

   Asked Father Christmas to   
   record a video for the
   younger children

   Organised the Christmas 
   Raffle to raise funds

...but what exactly is 
FOPPS?!



Making Memories

Remember the school discos, the
Christmas and Summer fairs or the
pantomime outings? Well, it’s the parent-
teacher-friend association that helps to
bring these magical experiences alive
that we all remember years later. 

What’s coming up...

Friends of Preston Primary School (FOPPS) is a parent-teacher-friend
association helping to build a brilliant school community to give our
children the best school experience. 

Making money
We also fundraise to help with those little extras
that make the school an even better place to
be: the extra books in the library, the treats the
children come home with at Christmas and
Easter, contributing to the new AstroTurf and,
who could forget, the Year 6 Leavers’ jumpers.
So, do support our efforts where you can by
buying raffle tickets and taking part in activities.




FOPPS is committed to being an inclusive association that strives to be eco-friendly.

Keep up to date
with what's going
on by following us

on Facebook:
www.facebook.com

/foppspta 

Join us on Thursday 13th January
2022, 8pm, for a planning meeting
on the year ahead. Venue TBC –
look out for it on Facebook or via
the school text.

More information in the New Year
about how you can support FOPPS! 

Here’s what we’re up to…
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